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The “District 2-X1 Lions University” for the upcoming Lion year is scheduled for 

June 21, 2025. Details will be forthcoming but save the date and plan to get your 

club’s incoming officers there for in-person training.  

One of our 2024-2025 district goals is for 65% of Club Presidents, Club Secretaries, 

and Club Treasurers to have received training. As of today, of our 68 clubs, 67.65% 

of Club Presidents, 55.88% of Club Secretaries, and 50.0% of Club Treasurers 

have taken advantage of one of the training opportunities for this Lion year. 

Clubs run smoother and have fewer issues if their officers know what they should be 

doing. Hopefully more of the current club’s officers who have yet to receive training 

will receive it today at the Mid-Winter Breakouts. 

An alternative training method allows self-study training. The requirements were 

posted on the District 2-X1 Lions University page and involved completing between 

4 courses for Presidents), 2 courses for Secretaries, and 1 course for  Treasurers 

available on the https://lionsuniversity.org/bachelors/ (USA/Canada Lions 

University web site) plus reviewing the important officer documents available on the 

District LU page https://lionsdistrict2x1.org/lions-2-x1-university-files/. Two 

Lions have completed this method of training to date. 

Note that “End of Year to do” lists (gleaned from the club officer e-books) will be 

emailed to Club Officers before the District Convention. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lion PDG Fred Conger 

District 2-X1 Global Leadership Team Coordinator 

https://lionsuniversity.org/bachelors/
https://lionsdistrict2x1.org/lions-2-x1-university-files/

